

January 9, 1964

Mr. S. R. Morss R. F. D. 3 Bradford, Massachusetts

Dear Mr. Morss:

Thank you for your report on our January 6th test. We are always happy to recieve QSL letters, especially when the report is a good one. We are glad to know that our signal reaches you.

We began our regularly scheduled broadcast on December 2, 1963 and are looking forward to many prosperous years of broadcasting. We operate a Gates Model BC-250GY directional with our null toward the south by the south-east.

Your report was the farthest we have yet recieved.

From your letter I gather that your are a HAM; if so: Tnx es 73's Thanking you again for your time and trouble,

I remain,

Kenneth L. Quinlan Chief Engineer WIN-U RADIO Highland, Illinois